
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2020 

 
COVID-19 UPDATE: Cranmore to Suspend Resort Operations Beginning March 16 

 
We have been closely following developments related to COVID-19 and our top priority is the 
safety, health, and well-being of our employees and guests.  We have made the difficult 
decision to suspend all resort operations beginning March 16 and will evaluate remaining 
season operations in the next seven days.  
 
We are modifying resort operations for today, Sunday, March 15.  The tubing and Mountain 
Adventure Park, and all snow sports programs will be closed.  The Skimobile Express Quad and 
South Quad will operate as scheduled from 8:30am – 4pm.  We will be offering a modified food 
and beverage operation in Legend’s Grille. 
 
Guests who have pre-purchased spring tickets and product may contact us for a refund at 603-
356-5544 ext. 242 or email us at info@cranmore.com.   
 
Thank you for your understanding during this time.  
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